patrice miller Cappelletti
Cumberland

Dear Maine Legislature,

Thank you very much for proposing today’s Bill LD 867.
This is a critical time for health freedom.
The Covid-19 injections are overstepping and not well tested on humans.

I am a single mom living in Cumberland with my two teenagers. We live simply,
holistically and close to Mother Nature. Our state is beautiful, organic and easy to be
healthy outdoors.

Why would I inject my gorgeous 15 year old daughter with an unproven shot that has not
been adequately tested for side effects?? She has the right for bodily autonomy and | as a
parent have the right to decide what health measures we use.

We need time to test for side effects and reproductive harm.

We love our state & country but our health freedom is our God Given Right.
Please fight for our freedoms!!!!

Peace,

Patrice Cappelletti

Live Solar Maine

PO Box 223
Cumberland, ME 04021
207-749-8117



